
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School 
Arch Road, Hersham, Surrey KT12 4QT 

Telephone: (01932) 222536 
Headteacher:  Mrs C Burnham 

Email: office@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 1 February 2019 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 
 
We will be having an additional INSET day for all our primary schools on 
Monday June 24th. The reason for the closure is to give teachers across the 
MAT the opportunity to work together to plan the foundation curriculum (i.e. 
subjects other than Maths and English).  Teachers will be working together to 
ensure the children a broad, balanced and exciting curriculum in every subject. 
 
Can I take this opportunity to thank you for all the support you give to our 
schools?  Thank you for entrusting your children into our care and we continue 
to do everything we can to ensure all children in Xavier receive an outstanding 
Catholic education. 
 
 
With best wishes 
 
 
 
Ani Magill 
CEO Xavier Catholic Education Trust 

 


